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September 15, 2000

Re: Presentation of chemical formulae in patent specifications
___________________________________________________

Madam,
Sir,

I have pleasure in sending you herewith a working paper relating to the
above-mentioned subject matter and which is reproduced in the enclosed project
file SCIT/P 10/00.

Your Office is invited to provide comments on the paper, given in Annex 1
of the project file, to reach the International Bureau, not later than November 1,
2000.  Your comments should preferably be sent by e-mail to our address
“scit.mail@wipo.int”;  please indicate the number of this Circular.

Sincerely yours,

Klaus-Peter Wittig
Deputy Director

Inter-Office Information Services


